Dear Applicant,

Thank you for the interest you have expressed in applying for the post of Headteacher at our school.

Stansfield Hall Church of England/Methodist Primary School is a small semi -rural primary school serving the immediate and wider community. Along with the distinctly Christian nature of the school there is a strong team ethos that includes staff, pupils, parents and governors.

Along with this we can offer:

- Staff that are motivated and hard working.
- A school that is forward facing with strong links with key stakeholders.
- Governors that will work alongside you, considering your needs to achieve the very best for our children and staff
- A well-resourced school.

We are a warm welcoming, caring and vibrant school and as Chair of Governors I am both proud and privileged to work alongside such an amazing team.

The Governing Board is looking to appoint a Headteacher who can bring commitment, drive, enthusiasm and continued support of our team and Christian ethos. I believe that this is an exciting opportunity for the right applicant and hope that you decide to apply for the post. I would therefore like to wish you all the best with your application.

Yours Faithfully

Muriel Gott

**Chair of Governors**